The Office of Mayor John Smith 
555 Political St
Anytown, NC, 12345
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

Sept. 25, 2024 

CONTACT:


Polly Talksalot, Communications Director, Office of Mayor Smith

919-555-5555

Polly.talks@anytown.gov
MAYOR ANNOUNCES NEW PHARMACEUTICAL COMPANY 
RELOCATING HEADQUARTERS 
ANYTOWN, N.C. – Mayor John Smith announced today that Big Pharma Co. will relocate its headquarters to Anytown and bring 400 new jobs to the community. 
“I am excited to bring a new high-tech company to Anytown,” Mayor Smith said. “Being able to honor former manufacturing buildings while helping the town by supplying new jobs has been my goal over the last few years.” 

Big Pharma Co. headquarters relocation is part of Mayor Smith’s “Anytown 2020” plan as an effort to attract a dozen new high-tech companies. Over the next three years the pharmaceutical company aims to add 100 more jobs to the citizens of Anytown. 
“Anytown has already been so welcoming to our company,” Big Pharma Co.’s Chair and CEO, Jessica Pillpopper said. “Nashville has been kind to us over the last 100 years and we will miss the city deeply.” 
Then Big Pharma Co. will immediately hire 200 scientists and engineers. Another 200 support staff such as admirative assistants and lab technicians will be hired additionally. Average salaries are expected to be more than $60,000 a year. Over the next three years, Big Pharma Co. will add 100 more jobs.  

About Mayor Smith
Anytown Mayor John Smith was elected in 2023. His key priorities are natural resources, education and transit. 

About Big Pharma Co. 
Big Pharma Co. has been the industry leader in cutting-edge pharmaceutical research and manufacturing for 100 years. Its mission is to reduce suffering and increase quality of life for humanity through safe and effective medicines. 
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